
Martha Alvarez

From: Chris Pasula <chris.pasula@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:16 PM
To: City Clerk
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Residence Inn

CAUTION: This Email is from an EXTERNAL source. Ensure you trust this sender before clicking on any links or 
attachments. 

I missed the opportunity to make a comment during the meeting tonight.  Is it possible to know how many guests have lost their $1000 
deposit considering the number of calls this year.  I also wanted to know how they were addressing the length of stay for guests? 

Thank you 
Chris Pasula 
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